
Reese Witherspoon Debuts New
Son Tennessee James Toth

By Nicole Weintraub

Reese  Witherspoon  and  husband  Jim  Toth  have  welcomed  son
Tennessee  James  Toth  into  the  world,  according  to
UsMagazine.com. Born about six weeks ago, Tennessee and mommy
Witherspoon were seen out in Los Angeles. The couple wed back
in 2011 and this is their first child together. Witherspoon
has two older children with former husband Ryan Phillippe.
Witherspoon’s two older kids met Tennessee when he came home
from the hospital. “Deacon is excited to have a brother. And
Ava can’t wait to babysit,” a source revealed.

What are some ways to introduce your new baby to your other
children?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Bringing a baby into your family can be a tough decision,
especially when you have older children. Here are some ways to
prepare them for the arrival of your new baby:

1. Prepare them: Read your kids children’s books about a new
baby coming into the family. Talk to your children about what
it means to have another brother or sister. The more open you
are with your kids, the better prepared they will be.

2. Practice: If you have older children, have them practice
carrying and holding a baby with a doll. Show them how a
diaper is changed or how to feed a baby so that they will know
what to expect once the baby comes.

3. Get them involved: Get your kids involved — ask them their
opinions on different baby names and show them pictures of
your  sonogram.  The  more  involved  they  feel,  the  less
threatened  they  will  be  by  the  newest  arrival.

What are some ways you would prepare your kids for a new baby?
Share your thoughts with us.


